
 

 
 

SECTION VI PRE-SEASON REPORT  
Bowling 2016-2017 

Co-Chairpersons: Dan Kaplan (Boys) and Ed Ventry (Girls) 
 

 
Committee members (voting*)   
 BOYS     GIRLS  
Buffalo: Aubrey Lloyd     Aubrey Lloyd     
CCAA:    
     1 Peggy Harris* – Jamestown    Peggy Harris 
     2 Peggy Harris – Jamestown     Peggy Harris 
     3 Gene Jankowski - Salamanca  Gene Jankowski*    
ECIC: 
   North J. J. Gabor        Paula Pendolina - Lackawanna 
   South John Seeley    Bill Morrissey*  
   NFL: Ed Ventry*-N.Falls     Bill Rohring*–N.Tonawanda 
 
 
Committee meeting date: TBD – Mid July 
 
 
Pre-Season Information  
1.   Section V will host the 2017 State Tournament.  Exact site is still TBD. 
 
2. The oil pattern for the Sectional Tournament will be the one used at the State Tournament.  This  
 includes using the pattern on the practice dates before the Sectional Tournament.  All leagues are  
      encouraged to lay out the pattern at their practices during the time leading up to the Sectional Tournament. 
 
 

Bowling  B- Dan Kaplan  (c) 868-5051  G- Ed Ventry (c) 799-2446    Bowling Website   State Website 
Sectionals: Girls Wed. Feb 

15 
Airport Lanes, Cheektowaga 9am start    Coaches 8:30 

Boys Thu. Feb.16 Airport Lanes, Cheektowaga 9am start    Coaches 8:30 
Snow/Cold Make-up Date: Fri. Feb 17 Airport Lanes, Cheektowaga 9am start    Coaches 8:30 
 
States: Schools Sat. Mar. 4 Section V – Site TBD 9am start 

All-Section Sun. Mar. 5 Section V – Site TBD 9am start 
 
Schools Participating / Sectional Alignments: 
Schools will be split into four “classes” (A, B, C, D) based on school size provided by the Section VI office. 
 
Continuation of Change in Sectional Competition Dates from 2015-2016: 
At the July 7, 2015 meeting, the bowling committee agreed to the following modification to the Section 
Championship schedule: 

 
Prior to the 2015-2016 season, the Boys and Girls Sectional Championships had been held on the Thursday 
and Friday prior to February break.  In 2016, the tournaments were scheduled and held on the Wednesday 
and Thursday prior to February break, leaving the Friday as a “make-up date”. 
Rationale:  Postponements due to inclement weather forced past competitions to be made-up at least ten 
days later than the originally scheduled dates because February break immediately follows the Sectional 

http://www.section6.e1b.org/Bowling
http://www.nysphsaa.org/Sports/Winter/Bowling.aspx


dates.  This puts an incredible strain on athletes and sport chairs in their preparation for the State 
Championships (which follow shortly thereafter).   

  
 For the 2016-2017 season, we have once again scheduled Sectional competition on the 

Wednesday/Thursday prior to February break, leaving Friday for a “make-up date”, if necessary.  
 
 
Number of “Pool” Representatives from Each League 
The number of representatives from each league was changed in 2015-2016 to the following. 
 

# of Teams in Division  # of “Pool”  Representatives 

5 or less 2 

6 or 7 3 

8 or more 4 

 
At our July 2016 meeting, we will take another look at this chart and determine if changes are necessary. 
 
Respectfully submitted June 30, 2016, 
Section VI Co-Chairpersons:  
Dan Kaplan (Boys), Ed Ventry (Girls)      


